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All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery 
www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

              A paper copy of this newsletter is available by contacting the school office. 

 

Autumn Term 2024 – Week Beginning 25th November 2024  
 

 

Jesus said to him, “I am the way, and the truth, and the life.  
No one comes to the Father except through me.”  

John 14:6  
 

Parent, Teacher Consultation Meetings 
Face to Face parent teacher consultation meetings continue this week with Year 3 and 
Year 5. These meetings give you and your child’s teacher the opportunity to discuss your 
child’s progress so far this term, each meeting will be approximately 10 minutes. If you 
need a longer appointment, please speak to your child’s teacher to arrange this for an 
alternative day. 
Look out for your letter to enable you to book your slot. 

Monday 25th November Year 5 Thursday 5th December Nursery 

Monday 2nd December Year 2  
 

Attendance and Punctuality for week beginning 18th November 2024 
Punctuality The school gates open at 8:45am & close at 8:55am please arrive on time. If 
the gate is locked and your child arrives through the main office doors, they are arriving 
late, and will receive a late mark, please avoid this and take a moment to explain to the 
office staff the reason. 

• 89 minutes of learning time was lost due to children arriving late for school this 
week. This is equivalent to 1.5 hours, which is a vast improvement on last week! 
Year 1 were the only class that had all of their children in school on time last week! 

Reception        85.5% Year 2              92.5% Year 4             94.7% Year 6         91.3% 

Year 1               93.1%  Year 3              94%  Year 5             95.3%  
Well done to Year 1 & Year 5    They will receive 10 minutes extra playtime.  

Whole School Attendance: 92.4%  The school & national target is 96%. 
 

Year 4 Sports Event 

This Thursday, 28th November Year 4 will be taking part in an exciting Sports Athletics 
Event at George Eliot School. The event will be supported by George Eliot pupils and will 
give our children the opportunity to compete against other schools in the local area.  
The children need to wear their sports kits. They will walk down to George Eliot School 
for a 10am start and will return at 12.30pm, for lunch and learning in the afternoon. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/
https://biblia.com/bible/esv/John%2014.6


 2 

Cake Sale 
On Tuesday 10th, Wednesday 11th, Thursday 12th and Friday 
13thDecember our school council will be selling ‘School Favourite’ 
cakes to the children in school at break time, for £1 per slice.  
Any cake left over each day will be sold to families at the end of the 
school day. Please send your child with cash on these days. 

 

 

Online Safety 
We have recently had a few incidents with children using Snapchat whilst unsupervised in 
their bedrooms at home. Please be mindful that Snapchat is designed for adults. If you do 

allow your child to use Snapchat then please think carefully about how and when they 
have access to it. See below for further tips on how to use Snapchat safely. 

Keeping Your Child Safe on Snapchat 
Snapchat can be fun, but it also comes with serious risks. Here’s what you need to know 
and how to help your child use it safely if you choose to allow them access: 
Top Safety Tips 

• Privacy Settings: Set to “My Friends Only” to limit contacts and enable “Ghost 
Mode” to hide their location. 

• Monitor Activity: Regularly check their contacts and shared content. Block or 
report inappropriate material. 

• Open Communication: Encourage your child to tell you about anything upsetting. 
Reassure them it’s okay to ask for help. 

• Parental Controls: Use apps to monitor their usage discreetly (see top apps below). 
The Risks 

• Disappearing Messages: Harmful content vanishes after viewing, making it hard to 
monitor. 

• Inappropriate Content: Children can access or share unsuitable images and videos. 
• Cyberbullying: Hurtful messages can be sent without evidence. 
• Online Strangers: Strangers can send friend requests, risking grooming or 

exploitation. 
• Addictive Features: Streaks and notifications encourage excessive screen time. 

Take Action 
• Report Issues: Use Snapchat’s in-app tools to block or report users and 

inappropriate content. 
• Supervise Usage: Set time limits and regularly check their account. 
• Evaluate Readiness: Consider if Snapchat is suitable for your child’s age and 

maturity. 
Top 5 Parental Control Apps 

1. Bark – Monitors social media activity and flags risks like bullying or explicit content. 
2. Qustodio – Offers detailed app usage reports and screen time limits. 
3. Net Nanny – Filters inappropriate content and tracks app usage. 
4. OurPact – Allows you to block apps and set screen time schedules. 
5. Norton Family – Provides location tracking, app blocking, and detailed activity 

reports 
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All Saints’ Vision and Values Award 
At All Saints, our vision is Learning for life, building a firm foundation.  We aim to give all 
children the best possible start in life and encourage the whole school community to be 
kind and forgiving towards one another. We aim to create a happy and caring 
atmosphere where children can learn, grow and develop together into independent and 
confident children ready to flourish and build their firm foundation for life.  
We want to recognise the children who are working towards our school vision and are 
demonstrating our school Christian values.  We present two weekly awards to two 
children in each class every week.  
The Vision Award recognises children who have worked hard and are building their firm 
foundations in their learning or personal development.  
The Values Award recognises children who are demonstrating our school values of  
Love, Truth, Faith, Hope or Peace.  

Autumn Term 2 week 3 All Saints Vision and Values certificates have been awarded to: 

Vision Awards Values Awards 
Nursery Oliwia Nursery Darcie Love 

Reception Gloria Reception Eva Love 
Year 1 Michael Year 1 Alfie Love 

Year 2 Kalsie-Grace Year 2 Rafaela Love 

Year 3 Heath Year 3 Amaiya Peace 
Year 4 Olivia Year 4 Evie-Grace Love 

Year 5 Romy-Mai Year 5 Sofia Faith 
Year 6 Mia Year 6 Dylan Hope 

 

Have a look on the Vision & Values page of the website to see children receiving their 
certificates. 

 

All Saints’ Happy Lunchtime Awards 
Each week, our midday supervisors each choose a child each week who they feel has 
shown our school values at lunchtimes. This will be celebrated in our Celebration 
Assembly on Monday. 
Mrs Hyde  Shalom Mrs Edwards Nicholas 
Mrs Powell Amber Mrs Fyfe  Taha 
Miss Dodd Taylon Mrs Clarke Ayla 
Miss Lodge Archie M Mrs Paradowska Darice D 
Mrs Patel Aqsa Ms Barnes Kai 
Miss Reid Suhang Miss Rouse & Mrs Lusty Ruby 

Well done to our ‘Key Stage 2 Helpers’ who have been awarded the following certificates: 
Peer Mediator of the Week:  Lacey  

Play Leader of the Week: Fionn 
Zone Leader of the Week: Olivia 
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The class winning the PomPom Challenge, 
receiving the Golden Lunchbox is: 

The class winning the ‘Kindness’ PomPom 
Challenge for the most yellow pompoms is: 

Year 5 Year 3 

   
Well done to the whole school for all the lovely behaviour we have seen this week at 

Lunchtimes. All Saints has been ‘Pom’tastic! 
 

Eco Team Workshop 

 
On Tuesday 19th November, our Eco team took part in a Warwickshire recycling 
workshop with Ruth from the Warwickshire Waste Partnership. This workshop will 
inform children how to recycle, what happens to their waste, and composting.  The 
Eco Team can then raise awareness of recycling in our school and community.  
 

Before & After School Care 
Our Before and After School Clubs are available to all children in Reception through to 
Year 6. Breakfast Club is open for drop offs between 7.30am and 8.30am for £4.00 per 
session, payable in cash on the day or in advance.  
After school sessions are from 3.15pm until 5.00pm Monday to Friday, at a cost of £10 
per session. Half sessions are currently available, these are from 3.15pm until 4.30pm or 
from after school sports club until 5.00pm at a cost of £7 per session. Late collections will 
be charged at £5 per 15 minutes. 
After school club must be booked and paid for in advance, via the app or in the office. 
Forms are available on the ‘Before & After School Provision’ page on the school website: 
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/breakfast-club Please contact 
the office if you require more information. 

  

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/breakfast-club
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Nursery children applying for a Reception School Place 
The portal in now open for children who have their 4th birthday on or before 31st August 
2025 to apply for their Primary School place. All families should have received a letter, if 
not please visit https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/homepage/421/applying-for-a-
primary-school-place The deadline for applications is 5pm Wednesday 15th January 2025. 

Please note – children who attend the nursery here at All Saints School DO NOT 
automatically get a place in our reception class, you MUST apply for a place, as the 

selection process is carried out by Warwickshire County Council. 

 

Important Dates for your Diary 2024 
Monday 25th November Year 5 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings – in school 

Thursday 28th November Year 4 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings – in school 
Thursday 28th November Year 6 Health Assessment Questionnaires 

Monday 2nd December Nursery & Reception Nativity Story at Church 
Monday 2nd December Year 2 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings – in school 

Thursday 5th December Nursery Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings – in school 
Tuesday 10th December School Council Cake Sale £1 per slice 

Wednesday 11th Dec School Council Cake Sale £1 per slice 

Wednesday 11th Dec Year 4 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 
Wednesday 11th Dec Last Stay & Play – Party Session 

Thursday 12th December School Council Cake Sale £1 per slice 
Thursday 12th December Nursery & Reception Nativity for parents at 10am & 2pm 

Friday 13th December School Council Cake Sale £1 per slice 

Tuesday 17th December Christmas Carol Concert at All Saints Church @ 1:30pm 
1 ticket per family 

Wednesday 18th Dec Christmas Carol Concert at school @ 9:15am 
1 ticket per family 

Wednesday 18th Dec Christmas Dinner Days 11am ish – Pre booked only 
Thursday 19th December Christmas Dinner Days 11am ish - Pre booked only 

Friday 20th December Children break up for Christmas Holidays 
Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January 2024 Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January 2025 Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
Tuesday 7th January Children return to school 

Thursday 9th January  Reception & Year 6 Heights & Weights Measurements  

Wednesday 15th January Deadline for applying for a Reception place for September 25 
Thursday 13th February Year 2 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February  Spring Half Term Holiday 
Friday 1st March  Secondary school National Offer Day 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 
Wednesday 9th April Year 3 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 

Friday 11th April Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/homepage/421/applying-for-a-primary-school-place
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/homepage/421/applying-for-a-primary-school-place
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Monday 14th – Friday 25th April Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April Children return to school 
Thursday 22nd May Year 5 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th May Summer Half Term Holiday 

Wednesday 16th July Year 6 class/ leavers assembly, parents welcome 2pm prompt 
Friday 18th July Last day of term, children break up for the summer 

Monday 21st July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
Am I eligible for Free School Meals? Call 01926 359189 
School Nurses text messaging number: 07520619376 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ Practical advice for parents 
 

 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
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If you have concerns that a child is 
suffering any form of abuse, neglect 
or cruelty contact the Warwickshire 

Children and Families Front  

Door (Front Door) immediately by calling 01926 414144. Lines are open Monday to 
Thursday 8.30am - 5.30pm, Friday 8.30am - 5.00pm.If you need to get in touch out of 
usual office hours, please contact the Emergency Duty Team immediately by 
calling 01926 886922. If you think that a child is at immediate risk, call 999. 
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